
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
12:40:42	PM	
	
Please	increase	the	feed	in	tariff	for	solar	in	NSW.		The	current	price	is	terrible	
and	just	hurts	the	family's	who	have	invested	in	solar	trying	to	pay	off	their	
systems	and	survive	the	current	high	power	bills.An	increase	to	between	14-
20cents	per	kw	would	really	help.	Thankyou	please	increase.	
	
Paul	Austin		

	
Postcode:	2450	
	
	




